
 
 
IIIT Surat Signs MoU with Singapore Management University to Foster Global 
Academic Collaboration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Indian Institute of Information Technology (IIIT) Surat is proud to announce the signing 
of a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the Singapore Management 
University (SMU), School of Computing and Information Systems, on 19th May 2025. 
 
This strategic MoU marks the beginning of a strong academic partnership between 
IIIT Surat and SMU—an internationally renowned institution known for its excellence 
in computing, information systems, and interdisciplinary research.  
 
The collaboration aims to:  
 
 

 Enable direct admissions for IIIT Surat students into SMU’s prestigious Master 
of IT in Business (MITB) program.  

 Facilitate 6-month research internships for final-year undergraduate students 
from IIIT Surat at SMU. 

 Explore mutually beneficial academic and research opportunities, including 
joint initiatives, faculty exchanges, and interdisciplinary cooperation. 

 
This partnership reflects IIIT Surat’s growing emphasis on internationalization, 
research exposure, and global learning opportunities for its students and faculty. 
We look forward to a long-term engagement with SMU to develop impactful programs 
at the intersection of technology, business, and innovation. 


